


international sources, but we are continuing to work to identify the posters. By way of 
further background, the terms ABO and IBO refer to Amway's independent distributors, 
each of whom is required by contract to adhere to Amway's rules relating to the claims 
that can be made about NUTRILITE products. Those affiliated with Amway, either as 
an employee or by contract, also are required to follow Amway's rules regarding product 
claims. 

Please understand that in cases where we found that the posts were inconsistent 
with Amway's rules or the information about NUTRILITE products that Amway publishes 
for ABOs and trains ABOs to use, we also are taking action to remind the posters about 
Amway's rules regarding product claims, and as necessary, taking additional action to 
obtain compliance with those rules. For those situations where Amway cannot identify the 
source of any posts that contain information not approved by Amway or inconsistent with 
Amway's rules, Amway is exploring other options for removal of the posts, including the 
possible use of Amway's Intellectual Property Rights to seek take down of the content under 
the Digital Millennium Copyright Act or a similar mechanism. In the latter case, I hope that 
you will appreciate that Internet hosts sometimes only take instructions from the owner of a 
post, and many companies have struggled with addressing how anonymous posters speak, 
or even misspeak, online about brands. With the rapid growth of social media this is not a 
just an issue for direct sellers. 

As for allegations that you have made about other Direct Selling Association (DSA) 
members, we have nothing to add at this point beyond the perspective set forth above. 

Please understand that Amway's efforts in addressing the referenced postings have 
been made in a sincere effort to remediate. This letter is not to be taken as an admission of 
wrongdoing by Amway or any Amway ABO. 

Finally, I hope that you come to the understanding that Amway shares values with you 
when it comes to stewardship for the NUTRILITE brand and products. Thus, should you 
identify any other posts or concerns or you have additional information about the source of 
any posts, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

cc: Joseph Mariano 
Jared O.  Blum 

Sincerely, 

Michael A. Mohr 




